
Welcome to the new school year!  Despite the unusual circumstances we are so proud of 
how well all our children have settled into school this term! The Reception children have 
now been put in their relevant classes.  I would like to thank all our families for all their    
support and co-operation.  Following Covid guidance has been an important part of coming 
back to school safely and everybody is settling well into the new routines. 

Class information for this school year 
Although we have been unable to invite 
our families into school for our normal     
Welcome Meetings, the teachers have  
produced their annual class information 
power point.  This acts as a useful handy 
reminder of what the year ahead holds 
for your child.  The power points can be 
found on the school website in : 
The ‘Grown Ups’ tab 
Under ‘Class Welcome Information’ 
Watch this space for the Reception   
information next week! 

Fitness, Fun and Wellbeing 
We are all enjoying the new  
fitness days! The staff and       
children have been taking part in 
lots of fun games and activities.  
We know that moving and      
having fun helps us feel happy 
and calm.  We think the children 
love coming in their sports 
clothes too! 
Funda are coming into school 
every week .  Yr1 are  being 
coached this term. 

Assembly & Golden Awards 
Mrs Renshaw hosted our first  
Whole School Zoom assembly 
of the year last week.  The   
children really enjoyed seeing 
each other on the ‘TV’!  The 
first Golden Awards of the year 
were given out in this         
mornings assembly — check 
your child’s school bag every 
Friday to see if your child was 
chosen. this week. 

Download the ‘School News’ APP, using APP store or Playstore and       follow the instructions to see our 
calendar and newsletters (any       problems contact the school office). If you already have the news app from 
last year downloaded and cannot see the ‘Newsletter’, unsubscribe and search school again. 
Follow us on Twitter.  If you have a Twitter account, search us and follow! Otherwise you can find our    
Twitter feed on our website.  Every Monday the teachers will celebrate children’s class learning awards by   
posting pictures of the children. 

Take a look! 

Snacks & Lunches 
If you haven't already sent 
your child’s milk money in 
today, please do so on Friday 
25th          September in their 
school bag. Cost £12.00 for 
the term. 
The children are enjoying 
their piece of fruit every day. 
The pre-ordering system for 
lunches is working really well. 
 If any of our Reception      
families haven't returned 
their order form, please   
contact school and we will fill 
the order form in together. 

Learning 
School has been buzzing this week 
with children reading, doing art, 
maths games and phonic          
activities! Well done to all our 
children! 
If your child cannot attend school 
due to Covid, their class teacher 
will email you and guide you to 
the most up to date on-line home 
learning resources on our       
website. 
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